
THE LIBRARY WOULD LIKE TO THANK EVERYONE
WHO HELPED TO MAKE THE BOOK FAIR HAPPEN. A VARIETY
OF 6TH, 7TH AND 8TH GRADERS VOLUNTEERED TO PART OF THE

JEFFERSON BOOK FAIR CREW. THESE STUDENTS
HELPED WORK THE FAIR, GREETING CUSTOMERS, RESTOCKING

INVENTORY AND PROVIDING BOOK TALKS
TO THEIR LANGUAGE ARTS CLASSES. YOUR
PARTICIPATION AND PURCHASES
MAKE JEFFERSON A GREAT PLACE TO BE!
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